Royal Patron: H.M. THE QUEEN

Sue Ryder Care
Thorpe Hall Hospice

Mr P Bonney Folksworth Golf Society Society Secretary

**FOLKSWORTH** 

21/01/2008

Dear Pete,

Thank you very much for your kind donation of £585.00 raised at your Charity Golf Day. Please pass on my thanks to your captain Graham Hewett for picking us, the golf society and everybody else who was involved in your fundraising. Please also pass on my apologies for not attending the cheque presentation. I have enclosed a certificate of thanks to show our appreciation and for you to display.

It is a real honour to be part of Sue Ryder Care, Thorpe Hall Hospice. It is wonderful being part of a team of expert doctors, nurses, therapists, family support and many others who are passionate about providing a high standard of care for all our patients and their loved ones. You make this possible, so thank you.

We need to continue providing this care but this is only possible with your help. By conducting your fundraising you have helped us to give someone, who is seriously ill the best quality of life possible.

I would like to thank you, again, on behalf of everyone at Thorpe Hall for your support. Thank you for caring and for helping us to help more.

With warmest wishes

Emma Long Fundraiser

> Sue Ryder Care – Thorpe Hall Hospice Thorpe Road Longthorpe Peterborough PE3 6LW Tel. 01733 330060 www.suerydercare.org

Faxes. Admin. 01733 269078 Med. 01733 265701 Fundraising. 01733 267672

Sue Byder Care is a registered charity No. 1852076 Conigany limited by guerantee Company number 943228. Registered in England and Water Registered office: Central Office 2nd Floor 114-118 Southempton Row London: WC18 SAA